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“We are in charge of how we feel and today we choose happiness.” 

The purpose of education is to prepare students- to lead a joyful and purposeful 

life. To translate this vision into action, the school system should have sound 

curriculum and educators catering and aiming to develop the children holistically. 

The moral responsibility of such educators is to produce happy individuals who 

find joy in what they do. Believing in these objectives, MBS International School, 

Dwarka organised “Happy Classrooms” for the students of grade VI-X & XII on 

April 1, 2021. The teachers joyfully welcomed the students in the new academic 

session 2021-2022. The start of a new session is always a time filled with 

excitement and enthusiasm. The day kicked off with positivity and cheer as 

teachers started the session with “Happy Classrooms” in their respective classes. 

The session began with a few minutes of mindfulness practice, followed by 

activities, fun indoor games, reflective discussions about spring break 

experiences, storytelling etc. Seeing the children joyfully engulfed in all the 

activities, was a feeling of sheer bliss.   

Let us all look forward for a bright year ahead and make it productive and 

inspiring for our children. 









 


